
 

Welcome to the Early Childhood lunch program for 2019-20! 

Troy Schools truly is looking forward to providing nutritious meals to your children for the 2019-20 school year.  We are 

now partnering with the Chartwells Corporation that will be providing our lunches.   We are also pleased to announce 

that Chartwells has a web site that allows you, as a parent, to view on-line the meal of the day, along with the 

components that go with that meal.  Most importantly, you will be able to see the nutritional information pertaining to 

that meal.  To gain access to this information, download the following link either on your computer or on your phone:  

Troysd.nutrislice.com 

We do understand that many children have dietary restrictions and/or allergies, so after you have viewed the web site, 

and if you have remaining questions, please feel free to contact us at the information below. 

Mike Williams, Food Service Director 
 248-823-5245 
 mwilliams@troy.k12.mi.us 
Nicole Gervais, Administrative Assistant 
 248-823-5089 
 ngervais@troy.k12.mi.us 
Gayle Moran, Troy Schools Food Service Liaison 
 248-823-5059 
 gmoran@troy.k12.mi.us 
 
The following procedures may be helpful in signing your children up to receive a lunch: 

• Menus will be posted on the district web site at www.troy.k12.mi.us  
o Copies of the menu will also be available in the ECC Office. 
o The August/September Menu is also attached. 

• Funds can be deposited on your child’s account via “My School Bucks” - myschoolbucks.com.   
o Directions are also on the web site, but if you have any questions, please feel free to call our office. 
o Once funds are on your child’s account, we will only charge a meal when you participate in ordering a 

meal. 
o Please know, any funds on your child’s account will remain until you either request a refund, or your 

child graduates. 
o At any time, you can go online to view your child’s account balance. 

• Meals will be served to the children in the classroom by their teacher. 
o Fresh Fruit and a chilled milk will be included in every lunch. 
o Each day there will be three choices on the menu. 
o Each menu will consist of five components: a protein, fruit, vegetable, grain and a milk. 
o Orders will be taken by the classroom teacher in the morning and sent to the kitchen for preparation. 
o Once the meals have been delivered and we receive a final check-off list from the classroom teacher 

that your child has received their meal, we will then deduct the funds for that meal from your account. 
We are truly excited about our new Childhood Center and having the opportunity to serve your children a well-balanced, 
nutritious lunch.    Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  We are here to help in any way 
that we can. 
 
Sincerely, 
Food Service Team 
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